County Park Board member needed
[bookmark: _GoBack]	The Sheridan County Park Board is in need of a Park Board member.    Park Board member must be a resident of Sheridan County. The Park Board members receive $100.00 per meeting plus mileage reimbursement. If you take interest in Hoffer Lake Recreation Area this is a fun board to be involved with.  Please contact the Sheridan County Auditor’s office if interested at 363-2205.
								Shirley A. Murray
								Sheridan County Auditor
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